
SIR GEORGE GODBER 

HAEMOPHILIA 

Clearly it is excellent news that there should be this prospect of 
more effective control of haemophilia. Equally clearly it would be 
wrong and indeed impossible to seek to limit the use of the special 
products in the circumstances set out in your minute. 

But that being said I suggest that we ought to consider how far the 
home supply can be increased and what the possibilities are for such 
an increase leading to a lower cost. Furthermore, it would be helpful 
for us to have any estimate at all that is possible of the likely 
increase of cost, since I confess to be somewhat alarmed by your 
estimate "in millions of pounds". Is there anything that Dr Reid 
can add either now or in the light of his Consultation on these two 
aspects please? 
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